
 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 

Girls Leadership Academy of Arizona 
School Governing Board 

 
 

Pursuant to ARS 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board of the 
Girls Leadership Academy of Arizona and the general public that the Governing Board of the Girls 
Leadership Academy of Arizona will hold a virtual board meeting open to the public on Monday, 
September 25, 2023, at 5:00 p.m., link to the meeting can be found on 
https://www.flocrit.org/leadership/. For help accessing this virtual meeting, please contact Yizza 
Mares at (520) 807-7923. 
If indicated below, the Governing Board of the Girls Leadership Academy of Arizona may vote to go 
into executive session, which will not be open to the public, to discuss certain matters. 
 
Remote Conferencing: Governing Board members will attend via: 
     Join on your computer or mobile app  
     Click here to join the meeting  

Or call in (audio only)  
+1 602-609-7474,,74057008#   United States, Phoenix  
Meeting ID: 239 252 022 478 Passcode: vbXsoh  

 
The agenda for the meeting is as follows: 

A. Call to Order.  
B. Action Items – For possible board discussion and possible action.  

1.  Minutes of August 15, 2023  
2.  2023 Annual Financial Report for Girls Leadership Academy of Arizona  

 
C. Discussion Items- These items are for the Board discussion and information:  

1. Financial Statement Review for the month ending August 31, 2023  
2. Principal Update  

 
D. Call to the Audience- This is the time for the public to comment. (Members of the Board 

may not discuss items that are not specifically identified on the agenda. Therefore, pursuant 
to ARS 38-431.01(H), action taken as a result of public comment will be limited to directing 
staff to study the matter, responding to any criticism, or scheduling the matter for further 
consideration and decision at a later date.) 

 
E. Adjournment. 

 
Posted online at https://www.flocrit.org/leadership and physically at the Administrative Office 715 
West Mariposa Street, Phoenix, AZ, 85013 this September 18, 2023. 
Girls Leadership Academy of Arizona Governing Board 
By______________________________________ 
 

https://www.flocrit.org/leadership/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjFlNTQxOTktNzNmYS00NjllLTgzMjktMDU3ZTA5MjYyZWQy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226f1669d9-36d1-4f68-aae2-fbcbfe6d8ef8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228052ef36-12d7-4840-a516-4e9963a06a4f%22%7d
tel:+16026097474,,550909029#%20
https://www.flocrit.org/leadership
Mac Woods
NTD: Here we can cover the 2nd bullet point you identify in your comment below, Lori. 

However, as explained below, I think a discussion about the organizational chart I create should happen in open meeting. We can go into executive session of board members have questions they want to remain privileged, but I 



Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation, such as a sign language 
interpreter, by contacting [name, telephone number, TDD telephone number]. Requests should be 
made as early as possible to arrange the accommodation. 

Mac Woods
NTD: You are not required to have this item. If you do, most schools put it at the front or back of the meeting.


